
 

 

MEETING LOG 
 
SUBJECT: ASTM F15.17 Subcommittee Meeting on Infant Walkers Meeting Log 
OP PLAN ENTRY: Infant Walkers  
DATE OF MEETING: 11/21/2024 

LOCATION OF MEETING: Virtual 

CPSC STAFF FILING MEETING LOG: Benjamin Mordecai (LSM) 

FILING DATE: 12/9/2024 

CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Benjamin Mordecai (LSM) 
NON-CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Contact SDO for the full attendee list. 

 

Summary of Meeting: 
The subcommittee met to discuss the categorized incident data dating back to 2017 to determine the adequacy 
of the F977-22e1 safety standard. Subcommittee members focused on the incidents related to stair falls and 
general falls or tip over. CPSC staff stated that the majority of incidents related to stair falls was due to the 
walkers not having friction pads, or other means to prevent stair falls. Subcommittee members asked which 
incidents were involved in recalls and would provide a list of incidents that require further investigation. CPSC 
staff stated they would investigate. CPSC staff also stated that the majority of tip overs were due to children 
pulling themselves out of the walker and/or leaning forward or to the side.     
 
 
Next Steps: 
The subcommittee will reconvene after the holidays in hopes of having takeaways to discuss at the Spring 
subcommittee meetings.    


